
Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Senator Boquist 

 

“HB 5027 is the Oregon Pharmacy Board budget whom denied access to life saving drugs to 
citizens during the ‘covid’ crisis based on political considerations instead of medical science 
and historical medical practices.  Board members are guilty of crimes against humanity and 
genocide.  They are no better than their peers tried at Nuremburg and the International 
Criminal Court.  The board should be completely replaced and/or abolished.” 


